
A supplier Engagement meeting for the Lifeline Crisis Response Service (LCRS) was
held on Monday 3 July 2017. 

It is anticipated that the tender will be advertised (on the procurement portal –
eTendersNI.gov.uk) in October 2017.

The presentation, along with the minutes from the Supplier Engagement meeting,
are available below. 
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https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/4471

